
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Etheridge Shire Council 2025 University Tertiary 
Scholarship  

 
 

Are you contemplating undertaking or have already 
commenced tertiary studies in 2025. 

 
Eligible applicants should consider applying for the 

Etheridge Shire University Tertiary Scholarship. 
 

Council is now calling for nominations for the 2025 
Scholarship program. 

 

Further information including eligibility and application forms 
can be located on Council’s website - 

www.etheridge.qld.gov.au 
 

Applications close 4.00pm Monday, 31st March 2025 
 

For more details about the University Tertiary Scholarship 
program please contact Renee Bester on 4079 9007 or via 

email on Renee.Bester@etheridge.qld.gov.au. 
 
 

 

Renee Bester 
Director of Corporate Services 
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